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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

25 September 2012 15:02 

’White, John’ 

RE: F.O.! 

49967402 

Dear Mr White, 

Thank you for your~email of 20 September 2012. 

I am currently reviewing the material that was released to the GMC by Hampshire police, in particular any statements 
from health care professionals in relation to the late Gladys Richards. Much of this material was reviewed by our legal 
team and I am therefore liaising with them concerning this. I do however, note that both you and Ms MacKenzie 
require sight of any further material I can provide in advance of 31 October 2012; I will do my best to meet your 
requirements. 

Yours sincerely, 

Code A    i 
Information Access Officer 

From: White, John " ........................... ~~l-e-~ ........................... 
sent: 20 September 2012 12:02 

Subject: FW: F.O.I 

Good morning! 

We are acting for Mrs MacKenzie in respect of the inquest hearing in this matter. A pre-inquest hearing is due to take 
place on 31 October and we would be very grateful to receive the material sufficiently in advance of that date for 
consideration by ourselves and the Coroner. 

Mrs MacKenzie is particularly concerned about the the Haslar ward staff statements and also the Gosport statements 
of NursesBrewer and Baldochino. If you can provide those to us before the pre-inquest hearing that would be very 
much appreciated. 

Many thanks 
Best wishes 
John 

Fromi~ ................................................................ ~-&a~-~,- ................................................................ 
i 

Sent: 19 September 2012 18:02 
To: Gillian Mackenzie 
Subject: RE: F.O.I 

Dear Ms Mackenzie, 

I am sorry for the delay in responding to your request. I am currently in the process of reviewing the information we 
obtained from the police in an effort to find the statements you require. I hope to be in a position to respond to you 
fully within the next week. 

Yours sincerely 



GMC000679-0002 

Information Access Officer 

From: Gillian Mackenzie ~ ........................... _,C_,_o,_,d_,_e,_,_A,_ .......................... 
Sent," 19 S_ep_tember 2012 17:26 

Subject: F.O.I 

May I expect the information shortly, requested under Ref. F12/4867/JM - acknowledged 22 August 2012. ? 

Gillian M Mackenzie 

Unless otherwise expressly agreed by the sender of this email, this communication may contain privileged 
or confidential information which is exempt from disclosure under UK law. This email and its attachments 
may not be used or disclosed except for the purpose for which it has been sent. 

If you are not the addressee or have received this ernail in error, please do not read, print, re-transmit, store 
or act in reliance on it or any attachments. Instead, please email the sender and then immediately delete it. 

General Medical Council 

3 Hardman Street, Manchester, M3 3AW 

Regents Place, 350 Euston Road, London, NW1 3JN 

The Tun, 4 Jacksons Entry, Holyrood Road, Edinburgh, EH8 8AE 

Regus House, Falcon Drive, Cardiff Bay, CF 10 4RU 

9th Floor, Bedford House, 16-22 Bedford Street, Belfast, BT2 7FD 

The GMC is a charity registered in England and Wales (1089278) and Scotland (SC037750) 

No virus found in this message. 
Checked by AVG - www.avg.com 
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OXFORD 

)~[~.S~[~t~L~ ] Please consider the environment - think before you print 

Blake Lapthom is an English law firm authorised and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority under SPA number 448793 whose rules can be 
accessed via www.sra.or.q.uk. 

This email and any attachments are confidential, legally privileged and protected by copyright. If you are not the intended recipient, dissemination or copying 
of this email is prohibited. If you have received this in error, please notify the sender by replying by email and then delete the email completely from your 
system. 
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Where the content of this email is personal or otherwise unconnected with the firm’s or its clients’ business, Blake Lapthorn accepts no responsibility or 
liability for such content. 

Internet email may be susceptible to data corruption, interception and unauthorised amendment over which we have no control. Whilst sweeping all outgoing 
email for viruses, we do not accept liability for the presence of any computer viruses in this email or any losses caused as a result of viruses. 

A full list of our partners is available at all our offices. 


